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04 July 2025 – PUERTO PRINCESA CITY. The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) 
Palawan participated in the Awareness Seminar on Presidential Decree 1083, or the 
Code of Muslim Personal Laws in the Philippines, and Other Laws Affecting Muslim 
Filipinos, held on June 25, 2025, at the VJR Hall, Palawan Provincial Capitol, Puerto 
Princesa City. 
 
The seminar aimed to enhance awareness and understanding of legal frameworks 
relevant to the rights and practices of Muslim Filipinos. Representing PSA Palawan, 
Registration Officer II Romelita F. Hernandez served as one of the resource speakers 

  

  

PSA Palawan Supports Muslim Personal Laws  
Awareness Seminar, Highlights CRASM 

 

RO II Hernandez (upper left) discusses CRASM; RO II Hernandez joins NCMF staff and participants 
for a photo opportunity (upper right); participants engage in the CRASM discussion (lower left); and RO 
II Hernandez receives a Certificate of Appreciation from NCMF Palawan (lower right). 
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and discussed the Certificate of Registration of Authority to Solemnize Marriage 
(CRASM)—its purpose, requirements, and its importance in legally recognizing 
marriages, particularly within the Muslim community. 
 
To further support public education on civil registration, PSA Palawan also conducted 
information dissemination through the distribution of brochures, with BRC Gianne 
Nigelle Doria successfully handing out a total of 65 copies to participants. 
 
PSA Palawan remains committed to promoting inclusive, culturally respectful civil 
registration services and continues to support initiatives that advance awareness of 
personal laws affecting various sectors of society. 
 
For more information, you may email us at palawan@psa.gov.ph, call our office at 
(048) 434-2092, or visit our official Facebook page, Philippine Statistics Authority - 
Palawan. 
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